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Summary

     Station 2 spring cleaning has been completed by all shifts and the station is looking good 

inside and out.  Hose testing has also been completed and the 5 lengths that failed have been 

marked and are being taken care of by FET Kelly.  Station 2 completed 11 area surveys in May 

and responded to 33 calls for service.

Personnel

     FF Ryan Cianci was detailed to Station 2 for the month and will return to Station 3 for June.

Apparatus/Equipment

     One SCBA that was taken out of service last month was returned and another had to be 

taken out of service for regulator repair.  The daily truck check found that the hydraulic E-tool 

was leaking fluid and was sent out for repair by FET Kelly.  All hose was tested and hose beds 

were cleaned prior to repacking. Engine 2 has had no issues since returning from service 

maintenance last month.  

Fire Stations/Facilities

     The house and grounds are starting to look good after the spring cleanup.  There are still a 

few minor repairs to the building that public works has on their schedule.  Public works was on 

site fixing the faucet on the slop sink that had been leaking.  The old faucet had to be replaced 

due to lack of repair parts.  The compressor for the plymo-vent system would not get up to 

pressure and caused the entire system to go down.  A new compressor was purchased and 

plymo-vent reps were on site to make sure the system was running properly.  Still no word on 

the Matthews St. ramp repair/replacement. 

Respectfully submitted,

Captain David J. Simard




